
Submitter: SHAWN LOONEY 

On Behalf 
Of: 

 

Committee: House Committee On Emergency Management, General 
Government, and Veterans 

Measure: HB4044 

We know that Oregon is expecting a large Cascadia Subduction Zone earthquake 

that will cause massive destruction.  Please support this study so that data can be 

accumulated to help plan ways to ensure public safety.  We need to be ahead of this 

upcoming catastrophic quake and this is a necessary step.  Thank you. 


